
Dear Parents, 
 
Children must be five years of age on or before September 1, 2024 to enroll in Early 
Kindergarten or Kindergarten. If a child residing in Iron Mountain is not five years of age on 
September 1 but will be five years of age no later than December 1, the parent or legal 
guardian may still enroll the child in kindergarten for the current school year, (2024-2025). 
Parents or legal guardians must notify the school district by way of a completed Kindergarten 
Age Waiver for children born between September 1 and December 1, 2024 to be enrolled in 
Kindergarten for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
Michigan Law requires that all children have the following before entering school: 
 
 Vaccines: 
 

à Diphtheria, Pertussis, Tetanus 4 doses 
à Polio     4 doses 
à Hepatitis B    3 doses 
à Measles, Mumps, Rubella  2 doses 
à Varicella (Chickenpox)   2 doses or history of chicken pox 

 
Vision and Hearing: 
 

à Screening tests are available at the Health Department or your local health care 
provider 

à Sign up at Kindergarten Registration for a free appointment 
 
 
Please bring your child’s birth certificate, immunization record, and two proofs of residency to 
Registration. 
 
If you are unable to attend Registration, please contact North Elementary School at (906-779-
2626). 
 
 
 

 


